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Hello, my name is Ken Cropper and I live in NE Portland in Senator Dembrow's SD 

23 district. I wish to give my support to passage of SB 704 to create a Universal 

Health Plan Governing Board to continue the work of Ballot Measure 111 that passed 

in the November 2021 election and changed the Oregon State Constitution to state 

that "health care is a human right".  I believe that a universal, single payer, state 

health care plan would deliver on this right. 

 

Thanks 

 

Ken Cropper 


